
Notice of Road Closure 
 
 
 

Western Power Distribution are undertaking 
extensive excavation work in the area, resulting in a 
road closure at U6374 Redberth to Jeffreyston.  
 
Works are due to start on Tuesday 9th February for 
one day.  
 
Whilst restrictions are in place, alternative 
diversionary routes will be offered.  
 
Access to residents will still be maintained. 
  
It may be prudent to avoid the area if you can.  
 
Please spread the word to those who are not online 
 


